
WHOA  News & Annual Meeting SAVE THE DATE

 

WHOA Board Meeting:
Annual Meeting News & Updates

WHOA BOARD MEETING 7/16/2020
Attending:  Shauna, Don, Marcia, Patti, George, Jared
Minutes:  Margie     
Called to order: 7:05pm

SAVE THE DATE - Annual Meeting - AUGUST 29, 2020
 
This year’s Annual Meeting will be very different from those in the
past.  Masks and social distancing will be required.  We ask that only 1
member of each household is present at the meeting.  Proxies will be
extremely important to ensure a quorum.  There will be no
refreshments and please bring you own chair. The Agenda and proxy
will be mailed and emailed about August 5th. If you have questions or
concerns you would like added to the agenda please send an email to: 
margie@woodlandsmccall.org 

SPRINKLER SYSTEM

Franz Witte is working to repair our sprinkler system in the Common
Area.  Because the system is 27 years old parts are difficult to find. 
They are waiting for backordered parts and in the meantime they are
monitoring the sprinkler heads that are leaking.  PLEASE DO NOT
TURN OFF THE WATER!!

COURT & POOL

Resurfacing of the tennis/pickleball court has been delayed until
August.  Repairs to the pool decking has been postponed possibly
until 2021.  Please adhere to the pool plan that you signed to keep
everyone safe while still enjoying the amenities.  Social distancing, no
more than 2 families at one time and limiting your time if others are
waiting.

PROJECTS BEING CONSIDERED FOR NEXT YEAR
 
1. Repair of roof damage to the Clubhouse
2. Repair the Brady Street bulletin board
3. Organize a children's triathlon (Volunteers needed, contact Shauna
if interested).
4. As per the Annual Meeting 2019, we are forming a committee to
review and possibly amend the CC&R’s pertaining to Article 4.12
Trailer and Motor Vehicles.  Craig Enders has volunteered to chair the
committee.  Homeowners interested in working on this project should
contact Craig: shauna@woodlandsmccall.org 

THANK YOU
 

We want to thank Michael Everett for his years of service on the
WHOA Board of Directors.
 
Meeting adjourned when the sprinklers came on approximately
8:25pm

CONTACTS
 
President
Shauna Enders
shauna@woodlandsmccall.org
 
VP
Don Sanda
don@woodlandsmccall.org 

Treasurer
Walt Czarniecki
walt@woodlandsmccall.org
208.362.9263
 
Directors

Patti Soucek
patti@woodlandsmccall.org
208.315.1177

George McFedries
george@woodlandsmccall.org
714.788.1222

Jared Schuster
jared@woodlandsmccall.org
208.755.5890

Brian Bush
brian@woodlandsmccall.org
 
Michael Everett
michael@woodlandsmccall.org
208.451.5076
 
Marcia Witte
marcia@woodlandsmccall.org

Shelly DeMoss
shelly@woodlandsmccall.org

Architectural Committee

Todd McKenna
todd@woodlandsmccall.org
208.634.1345

Firewise Committee

Al King
al@woodlandsmccall.org
208.866.3662

Jacki Rubin

jacki@woodlandsmccall.org
208.630.8884
 
Common Area Reservations &
Support
Margie Elliott
margie@woodlandsmccall.org

See prior newsletters and other key homeowner information on the homeowners' website: 
www.woodlandsmccall.org
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